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Askin, Tim

From: Rob Kauth <robntlsign@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 1:23 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Re: RWB Sign COA Inquiry
Attachments: RWB - Transom Sign - HPC.pdf

As requested, the RWB Transom Sign Building Photo, with the proposed Ironwork Grid/Sign superimposed 
over the Transom Window. 
 
Off to the right side of the transom window is a blue rectangle, which would represent an additional Projecting 
Sign that the customer is also requesting. 
Not sure if this would be allowed, but wanted to ask anyway.  It is either 48" or 36" diameter, and is double side 
with internal illumination. 
 
On Fri, Jan 4, 2019 at 12:15 PM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Yes, no worries. Enjoy your free day. 

  

From: Rob Kauth [mailto:robntlsign@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 12:10 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: Re: RWB Sign COA Inquiry 

  

I take it that you are wanting me to show you the sign on the building. 

I can do that, but I will have to send it to you on Monday, as I have today off. 

So look for it on Monday. 

  

On Fri, Jan 4, 2019 at 10:54 AM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Can I take you up on the proposal below? I think it will help clarify.  

  

Thank you. 

  

From: Rob Kauth [mailto:robntlsign@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 5:26 PM 


